
 

 

 
 

 
 
Dear Iosco Township Resident: 
 
Granger Waste Services is happy to announce we have reached an agreement 
to continue providing waste collection services to Iosco Township residents.  
 
Granger is a Christian, family-owned and operated company headquartered in 
Lansing. We’ve been providing reliable service to mid-Michigan customers for 
more than 50 years. 
 
Your Granger service includes a cart. If you don’t already have a cart, one will 
be delivered to you at the end of April. Please start using your Granger cart 
right away. We will not collect trash from personal containers.  
 
If you have an Alchin’s cart, we will be exchanging it for a Granger cart in the 
near future.   
 
If you need to dispose of any additional bags of trash or large items like 
furniture or appliances, please contact us 48 hours before your service day to 
schedule and prepay for service. 
 
Please note, we are no longer offering recycling membership at the Fowlerville 
drop-off as part of your service.    
 
You can find more information and guidelines for your new service in the 
enclosed Customer Guide. Please review the contents of this document 
carefully and keep it for future reference.  
 
If you have any questions or need more information, visit our website at 
www.grangerwasteservices.com, find us on Facebook at 
www.facebook.com/collectingtomorrowsenergy or call our office at 1-888-947-
2643. 


